
Wormholt News
Friday 14th July
Head’s Chat
Dear Families,
I am absolutely delighted to announce that on Tuesday, we received
the best KS2 results we have ever had!
The children have excelled themselves. I can’t share the actual
figures yet but I can tell you that we are above national standards in
both reading and maths. Standards in reading, writing and maths
have significantly improved from 2022. We have made a great deal
of changes in teaching and learning over the last few years and we
are now able to see the impact of these.
I am so proud of the staff and children and I’m sure you are too.
The local authority has already praised our results. Once they are
published, I’m sure you will all be really impressed!

Our Picnic in the Park was a great success again this year. Thank you all for coming🙂

We have a week to go and then everyone can have a well-deserved rest.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend!

Anika Hargie

Headteacher



Dates for the Diary

Year 6 Leavers Performance

Wednesday 19th July at 2.00pm

Children Meet New Teacher

Tuesday 18th July

Transfer to Secondary School Advice session for Parents & Carers of children currently in Year 5
Tuesday 12th September 2023 from 9.00am to 10.00am

Picnic in the Park

What a lovely afternoon we had at our Picnic in the Park and the weather was great too!

Thank you to everyone who came. It was so wonderful to see the school community come
together.



Nursery Picnic

The Nursery had a Teddy Bear Picnic.

Look at all their teddies!

Today is the Nursery children’s last day this
year! We hope they all have a lovely holiday.



Year 1 Parents

The Year 1 children have come into school brilliantly again this week. They are all becoming so
independent. Thank you for your support.

H&F’s Summer in the City programme

Hammersmith & Fulham are offering a number of FREE summer
activities and food for children and young people . Summer
holiday activities run from Monday 24 July to Friday 25 August
2023. Each organiser has provided further information on how
you can book a space for your child. Click here for more
information

Hammersmith & Fulham invite you to join them at their Summer in the
City programme the launch event - Picnic in the Park! You are invited
to join as they celebrate the beginning of their incredible five weeks of
FREE activities and food (limited), across the borough.Come and join
them for activities galore, Including:

● Football Challenge
● Smoothie Bike
● Outdoor games
● Bubble show
● Balloon animals
● Dance
● Martial arts
● Creative arts
● Mouth-watering food
● Inflatable assault course
● Information on support services across the borough

This is a totally FREE event – but please do register to attend to help them with
numbers for catering. Please register here.

To find out more about the FREE activities across the borough this summer, please visit
www.lbhf.gov.uk/summerinthecity

https://beta.lbhf.gov.uk/events
http://www.lbhf.gov.uk/summerinthecity


School Uniform Recycling

If your child is leaving us this year please consider donating
their old school uniform to our school uniform recycling
scheme. Any donated items can be handed into the office , marked for the attention of Mrs Everett.
Many Thanks

Ready, Set, Read!

The Summer Reading Challenge is available in H&F libraries this
summer. Check out the Library Zone to find your nearest library!
Children can also take part online through the official Summer
Reading Challenge platform: summerreadingchallenge.org.uk . The
Summer Reading Challenge launches in H&F Libraries on the 8th
July!

For this year’s Summer Reading Challenge, The Reading Agency have teamed up with the Youth Sport
Trust to inspire children to discover the power of sport and play through reading. With free rewards to
collect and plenty of brilliant books to enjoy, the Challenge is the perfect summer activity to keep young
minds and bodies active over the holidays.

In conjunction with the challenge, H&F Libraries will also be running a programme of free events and
activities over the summer holidays. The full listings will be published here in early July.

There will be a Q&A at the end to address any further queries or concerns.

Readers of the Week

This week, the Star Reader of the Week is Akram in Lima (Y2) and Ateeb in Tripoli
(Y5)

Well Done!

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/library-zone
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://www.lbhf.gov.uk/libraries/library-events/special-events-children-and-young-adults


Skills Builder Weekly Challenge

Have you been completing any of these skills builder challenges at home? Please let us know how you
are finding these. Here is this week's challenge!

Skills Builder has resources available for parents/carers on their website. The Home Zone helps
parents and carers to build their child’s essential skills at home.Each week they have a different Skills
Challenge that parents/carers can complete with their child. Click here to visit their website

Scooters and Bikes

Please make sure all scooters and bikes are taken home by next Friday - thank you!

School Calendar

Our School calendar is updated regularly. Please click the

link to access it. Click here to see

https://www.skillsbuilder.org/homezone
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/parents-and-carers
https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/school-calendar/


Attendance

Best Attendance this week

1st La Paz

2nd Seoul

Best Punctuality this week

1st Oslo Havana

2nd Seoul

Well done to these classes!

Useful Dates
Summer Term 2023

Friday 21st July - 1.30pm Last day of term


